
 

General Manager’s Meeting Summary 

November 2024 

11/7: Ueda Parkway meeting. I attended this meeting to discuss the site conditions 
and management of the Ueda Parkway. Representatives from City and County law 
enforcement, the CHP, City Department of Community Response, RD 1000, and the 
River City Waterway Alliance were present to discuss their role in the management 
of human activity within the North Area creeks and streams. 

11/8: American River Flood Control District Board of Trustees meeting. The 
Board met in regular session. The agendized items consisted of a declaration of 
surplus for a 2005 Dodge Pickup and a 2012 Scelzi Utility Body and Bi-annual 
Harassment Prevention training. 

11/13: City of Sacramento Pump Station Reconstruction Final Inspection. 
Superintendent Morris, Retired Annuitant Kawamura and I participated in the final 
inspection of the City’s pump station reconstruction project at Sump 151 in River 
Park. The City project manager and contractor described the compaction process 
used for the soil over riprap on the slopes.  

11/18: SAFCA Flood Coordination meeting. I met with staff from SAFCA, the City 
Department of Utilities, and the County of Sacramento Department of Water 
Resources to discuss FEMA certification, ULDC certification, and Hydraulic and 
Hydrology studies for South Sacramento. 

11/19: Lower American River Bank Protection Working Group. I attended this 
meeting to hear presentations and discussion on the US Army Corps of Engineers’ 
analysis and design for bank protection near Larchmont Park. 
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